BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION, MULTAN OBJECTIVE KEY FOR SSC ANNUAL/SUPPLY EXAMINATION, 2019. of Subject: English Session: 2018 - 2019

	Name	of Subject:	Engli	sh				Ses	ssion: 20	18-2	019	
	Group							Gro	oup: <u>2nd</u>			
	Q.	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Co	xde P	aper Code]	Q.	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code
	Nos	1011	1013	1015		1017		Nos	1012	1014	1016	1018
	1	C	B	D		A		1	B	C	A	C
	2	A	A	B		D		2	C	B	C	A
	3	D	C	A		B		3	A	B	B	C
	4	B	A	C		A		4	C	C	B	\mathcal{B}
	5	A	\mathcal{D}	A		C		5	B	A	C	B
	6	C	D	B		A		6	\mathcal{D}	\mathcal{D}	C	C
	7	A	C	\mathcal{D}		B		7	C	D	\mathcal{D}	C
	8	B	A	C		\mathcal{D}		8	Ç	C	\mathcal{D}	\mathcal{D}
	9	\mathcal{D}_{\cdot}	B	A		C		9	D	0	C	\mathcal{D}_{\cdot}
	10	C	B	\mathcal{D}		A		10	B	A	C	B
	11	A	C	B		\mathcal{P}		11	B	C	A	C.
	12	\mathcal{D}	C	C		B		12	C	B	C	A
	13	B	A,	C		C		13	A	\mathcal{B}	B	C
	14	C	\mathcal{D}	A		C		14	Ci	C	B	3
	15	B	C	D		A		15	B/(A)	\mathcal{D}	D	D
	16	A	A	C		D	brack	16	Ď	B	\mathcal{D}	D
	17	\mathcal{D}	B	A		C		17	\mathcal{D}	BILA	B,	D
	18	C	A	B		A		18	D	\mathcal{D}	BKA	B
	19	A	D	A	4	B		19	B	D	D	13/A)
	20	_	<u></u>					20	1			
				Ke	ر کنگ پ	مواليه يرجداما	تقمج. ت مي	يقليثا	· ·	•	2	
62019	ا ند امتخان	میٹرک سال	تکیم	I,I		گروپ		[پچـ	سر	نے مضمون الغ	ہم –
۔ اس سوالیہ	گيا ہے.	مطابق Set کیا	Syll کے عین	ړچه abus	ے یہ ;	چيک کرلياً ۔	رغميق	ع) کو بنظ	Subjective	& Objecti	ئيه ومعروضی(ve	سواليه پرچه انشا:
									ليه پرچه کا اردو او			
									اتی ہے کہ اس میں			
									دوشن میں Key بنا			
			ecked By:	•	-				Dated:/	_	. ^	
	S.#	T	Name		Des	ignation			stitution			Signature
	1	1	m Kang							030	673535A	- In No
	-	1	/			<u> </u>	,,,		MATOTL			N
	2	1	Muzaf	1	<u>_</u>	ST.	C)		del M/s &	4 40	18.86	1 1 1 d
	3	f	mæd A	Yom		1	H	,,	ween ueen	53	535	NCIN
	4	Ageed	AL	1	55	7	Gw	4/5	cher 1	who 74	39747	_nl
F	5										1	
	Re-C	hecked By	غلطی نہے۔ او	محمی مسم کی کوکی	لرلی ہے	يمل طور يرتسل	حواله_	ایات کے	ئی"Key"اور ہد	+معروضی)معروم	داليه پرچه(انثائيه	ہم نے درج بالاس
	1	N										
	2											
l	L	l										

20	111	1	CI	
70	111	91	-	1

Roll No.

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

ENGLISH	(COMPULSORY)	GROUP-I
		OHOUL

TIME ALLOWED: 2.10 Hours

SUBJECTIVE

MAXIMUM MARKS: 56

NOTE: Write same question number and its part number on answer book, as given in the question paper.

SECTION-I

2. Answer any five of the following questions. 10

- For which ability were the Arabs famous? (i)
- (ii) What makes us stay alert in the wake of foreign invasion?
- Which is your favourite T.V programme? Why? (iv) What do the daffodils represent in the poem? (iii)
- Why is the Sultan Ahmad Masjid also known as the Blue Masjid? (v)
- How can we become a strong nation? (vi)
- (vii) What important role do rehabilitation centres play to control drug addiction?
- How does technology increase noise pollution? (viii)

SECTION-II

Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu: 3.

4 + 4

Arabia is a land of unparalleled charm and beauty, with its trackless deserts of sand dunes in the dazzling rays of a tropical sun. Its starry sky has excited the imagination of poets and travellers. It was in this land that the Rasool صلى الله عليه وآله وسلم was born, in the city of Makkah, which

is about fifty miles from the Red Sea.

- (b) The most important element in the interior of the masjid is the mehrab, which is made of finely carved marble. To the right of the mehrab is a richly decorated pulpit. The masjid is so designed that even when it is most crowded, everyone in the masjid can listen to and look at the Imam.
- Another source of noise pollution in urban areas is the work on construction sites. Construction (c) work in Urban areas is usually slow and time-consuming. The transport and equipment used at construction sites, its grilling and piercing sound is a big source of noise pollution. It not only disturbs the general public but also affects the construction workers by causing mental fatigue.

Alternative question for Foreign/English medium candidates.

Re-write the above any two paragraphs in simple English. Write down the summary of the poem "Daffodils" by William Wordsworth.

5

OR Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context.

Whose woods these are I think I know.

His house is in the village though;

He will not see me stopping here

To watch his woods fill up with snow.

Use any Five of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences: 5. 5

(i) Delegation

4.

- (ii) Invasion (iii) Constructive role
- (iv) Man in the street

- (v) Dexterously
- (vi) Care
- (vii) Global village
- (viii) Prosperity

Write a letter to your mother who is worried about your health.

Write a story with the moral "Pride Hath a Fall"

OR

OR

Write a dialogue between a teacher and a student.

7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

10

5

8

Early rising is a good habit as it gives us early start of our day's work. We gain time while the late risers are asleep. The early risers have another advantage also and that is that they enjoy good and sound health. Those who are out of bed early have plenty of time to do their work carefully, steadily and completely. They do not have to put off anything to the next day. The early riser is always happy, fresh and smart. He enjoys his work while those who get up late find their duty dull and dry and do it unwillingly. Early rising is therefore, a key to success in life.

- Questions:
- What kind of habit early rising is? (i)
- Why can early riser do more work than the late riser? (ii)
- Why does an early riser enjoy good health? (iii)
- (iv) Why does a late riser find his work dull and dry?
- (v) What is the key to success in life?
- 8. Translate any five of the following sentences into English.

(i) کل ہارش ہوئی۔ (ii) وہ میرے گہرے دوست تھے۔ (iii) آپ چینی کا کاروبار کرتے ہیں۔ (iv) مرغی انڈے دے رہی ہے۔ (v) میں ناشتہ کرچکا ہوں۔ (vi) ہم کی گھنٹوں سے آپ کا انظار کررہے ہیں۔ (viii) شریف آدمی کی کڑت کی جاتی ہے۔

(Alternative question for Foreign/English Medium candidates only)

Write ten sentences about "How to Keep our Town Clean?"

9. Change the voice of the following sentences:

(i) They are buying this house. (ii) The dog has not been beaten by her. (iii) The doctor asked her to stay in bed. (iv) Why is he mending the chair? (v) A letter will be written by him.

5-2019(S)-1210 (MULTAN)

Paper Code	
Number	1011

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

2019 (S)

Roll No:	

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

OBJECTIVE Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that bubble in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the bubbles.

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) GROUP-I

Cutting in case I	or filling two or more	bubbles will result in ze d. Do not solve question	ero mark in that quest	tion. No credit will be awarded IECTIVE PAPER.
Q.No.1	Choose the correct for	orm of verb and fill up	the bubbles sheet.	
(1)	She to school	ol an hour ago.		
	(A) go	(B) goes	(C) went	(D) was go
(2)	If you I shall	be available.		
	(A) come	(B) will come	(C) came	(D) has come
(3)	Girlss	inging songs.		
	(A) was	(B) is	(C) has	(D) were
(4)	SheEngli	sh quite well.		
	(A) is speak	(B) speaks	(C) speaking	(D) speak
(5)	I shall here	until I have finished you	ır work.	
	(A) wait	(B) waits	(C) waited	(D) waiting
				d fill up the bubbles sheet.
(6)	(A) Intigral	(B) Intagral	(C) Integral	(D) Intogral
(7)	(A) Venture	(B) Vanture	(C) Vinture	(D) Ventire
(8)	(A) Empressive	(B) Impressive	(C) Imprissive	(D) Impresive
(9)	(A) Absalute	(B) Abselute	(C) Obsolute	(D) Absolute
	Choose the correct methodological the bubbles sheet.	eaning of the underline	ed words from the give	en options and fill up
(10)	Word <u>Devotion</u> mea	ans:		
(11)	(A) Poor	(B) Easy to know		(D) Difficulty to know
(11)		ared up" geared up mean (B) Keen		(D) Sterling
(12)	Word Impressive m	eans:		
(13)	(A) Oppressive You are made of ste	(B) Cooperative rling material, sterling m	(C) Depressive neans:	(D) Remarkable
	(A) Soft	(B) Of the highest of	quality (C) Black	(D) Delicate
(14)	Word <u>doomed</u> mean (A) Brave	s: (B) Great	(C) Certain to fail	(D) Foolish
		otion according to the g		
(15)	Some are born great.			
	(A) Possessive	(B) Indefinite	(C) Reflexive	(D) Personal
(16)	Saqib is leaving	Friday at noon.		
	(A) on	(B) at	(C) by	(D) from
(17)	If you had studied ha	rd, you succeed	led.	
	(A) would	(B) will	(C) will have	(D) would have
(18)	The moment which is	s lost is lost forever.	The underline is a/an	pronoun.
	(A) Indefinite	(B) Reflexive	(C) Relative	(D) Possessive
(19)	Most of us take life f	or granted. It is an exam	mple ofsen	itence.
	(A) Simple	(B) Compound	(C) Complex	(D) Both A and B

Paper Code		
Number:	1013	

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

2019 (S)

OBJECTIVE Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you

Roll N	0:
--------	----

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) GROUP-I

Cutting	or filling two or more	e in front of that question bubbles will result in zero. Do not solve question	ro mark in that quest	ter or pen to fill the bubbles. ion. No credit will be awarde JECTIVE PAPER.
(1)	Choose the correct f	orm of verb and fill up to sh quite well.	the bubbles sheet.	
	(A) is speak	(B) speaks	(C) speaking	(D) speak
(2)	I shall here	until I have finished you	r work.	
	(A) wait	(B) waits	(C) waited	(D) waiting
(3)	She to scho	ol an hour ago.		
	(A) go	(B) goes	(C) went	(D) was go
(4)	If you I shall	be available.		
	(A) come	(B) will come	(C) came	(D) has come
(5)	Girlss			
. ,	(A) was	(B) is	(C) has	(D) were
(6)	Choose the word wit (A) Absalute	h correct spellings from (B) Abselute	the given options and (C) Obsolute	I fill up the bubbles sheet. (D) Absolute
(7)	(A) Intigral	(B) Intagral	(C) Integral	(D) Intogral
(8)	(A) Venture	(B) Vanture	(C) Vinture	(D) Ventire
(9)	(A) Empressive	(B) Impressive	(C) Imprissive	(D) Impresive
(10)	the bubbles sheet.	neaning of the underline erling material, sterling material, of the highest q	eans:	en options and fill up (D) Delicate
(11)	Word <u>doomed</u> mean (A) Brave	s: (B) Great	(C) Certain to fail	(D) Foolish
(12)	Word <u>Devotion</u> me (A) Poor Students are all "ge	ans: (B) Easy to know ared up" geared up means	(C) Loyalty	(D) Difficulty to know
(14)	(A) Ready Word <u>Impressive</u> m	(B) Keen	(C) Motivated	(D) Sterling
	(A) Oppressive	(B) Cooperative	(C) Depressive	(D) Remarkable
(15)		ption according to the gr s lost is lost forever. T		
	(A) Indefinite	(B) Reflexive	(C) Relative	(D) Possessive
(16)	Most of us take life	for granted. It is an exam	nple ofsen	tence.
	(A) Simple	(B) Compound	(C) Complex	(D) Both A and B
(17)	Some are born great	. The underline is a	pronoun.	
	(A) Possessive	(B) Indefinite	(C) Reflexive	(D) Personal
(18)	Saqib is leaving	Friday at noon.		
	(A) on	(B) at	(C) by	(D) from
(19)	If you had studied ha	ırd, you succeed	ed.	
	(A) would	(B) will	(C) will have	(D) would have

Paper Code		
Number:	1015	

Roll No:	
KOH HO.	

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)	GROUP-J	I
----------------------	---------	---

	LLOWED: 20 Minutes			IMUM MARKS: 19			
think is c	orrect, fill that bubble in	front of that question bles will result in zero	number. Use marke mark in that questic	D. The choice which you er or pen to fill the bubbles. on. No credit will be awarded ECTIVE PAPER.			
(1)	Choose the correct form Girls singing		e bubbles sheet.				
	(A) was	(B) is	(C) has	(D) were			
(2)	She English q	uite well.					
	(A) is speak	(B) speaks	(C) speaking	(D) speak			
(3)	I shall here unti	il I have finished your	work.				
	(A) wait	(B) waits	(C) waited	(D) waiting			
(4)	She to school ar	n hour ago.					
	(A) go	(B) goes	(C) went	(D) was go			
(5)	If you I shall be a	available.					
	(A) come	(B) will come	(C) came	(D) has come			
	Choose the word with co	rrect spellings from th		fill up the bubbles sheet.			
(6)	(A) Empressive	(B) Impressive	(C) Imprissive	(D) Impresive			
(7)	(A) Absalute	(B) Abselute	(C) Obsolute	(D) Absolute			
(8)	(A) Intigral	(B) Intagral	(C) Integral	(D) Intogral			
(9)	(A) Venture	(B) Vanture	(C) Vinture	(D) Ventire			
Choose the correct meaning of the underlined words from the given options and fill up							
(10)	the bubbles sheet. Word Impressive means	3:					
	(A) Oppressive	(B) Cooperative	(C) Depressive	(D) Remarkable			
(11)	You are made of sterling (A) Soft	g material, sterling mea (B) Of the highest qu		(D) Delicate			
(12)	Word <u>doomed</u> means:	(D) Count	(C) Certain to fail	(D) Foolish			
(13)	(A) Brave Word <u>Devotion</u> means:	(B) Great	(C) Certain to fair				
(1.4)	(A) Poor	(B) Easy to know	(C) Loyalty	(D) Difficulty to know			
(14)	Students are all "geared (A) Ready	(B) Keen	(C) Motivated	(D) Sterling			
(15)	Choose the correct option If you had studied hard, y			bubbles sheet.			
	(A) would	(B) will	(C) will have	(D) would have			
(16)	The moment which is los	st is lost forever. Th	ne underline is a/an	pronoun.			
	(A) Indefinite	(B) Reflexive	(C) Relative	(D) Possessive			
(17)	Most of us take life for g	ranted. It is an examp	ple ofsent	ence.			
, ,	(A) Simple	(B) Compound		(D) Both A and B			
(18)	Some are born great.						
	95/07/33/06/95/05/05/05	(B) Indefinite		(D) Personal			
(19)	Saqib is leaving						
- 5 7.5.	(A) on	(B) at	(C) by	(D) from			

Paper Code	noting which residence of the event of the e	
Number:	1017	

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

Roll No:	

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) GROUP-I

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

OBJECTIVE

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that bubble in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the bubbles. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero mark in that question. No credit will be awarded in case BUBBLES are not filled. Do not solve question on this sheet of OBJECTIVE PAPER. Q.No.1

(1)	Choose the correct for If you I shall be		p the bubbles sheet.	
		(B) will come	(C) came	(D) has come
(2)	Girls sir	nging songs.		
	(A) was	(B) is	(C) has	(D) were
(3)	SheEnglish	h quite well.		
	(A) is speak	(B) speaks	(C) speaking	(D) speak
(4)	I shall here u	until I have finished yo	our work.	
	(A) wait	(B) waits	(C) waited	(D) waiting
(5)	She to schoo	l an hour ago.		
	(A) go	(B) goes	(C) went	(D) was go
(6)	Choose the word with (A) Venture	correct spellings from	m the given options and (C) Vinture	fill up the bubbles sheet (D) Ventire
(7)	(A) Empressive	(B) Impressive	(C) Imprissive	(D) Impresive
(8)	(A) Absalute	(B) Abselute	(C) Obsolute	(D) Absolute
(9)	(A) Intigral	(B) Intagral	(C) Integral	(D) Intogral
	Choose the correct me	eaning of the underlin	ned words from the give	en options and fill up
(10)	the bubbles sheet.	ed un'' goored un moo	and:	
(10)(11)	(A) Ready Word Impressive me	red up" geared up mea (B) Keen		(D) Sterling
50000000000	(A) Oppressive	(B) Cooperative	(C) Depressive	(D) Remarkable
(12)	You are made of ster (A) Soft	ling material, sterling (B) Of the highest	means: t quality (C) Black	(D) Delicate
(13)	Word doomed means:	:		
(14)	(A) Brave Word <u>Devotion</u> mear	(B) Great	(C) Certain to fail	(D) Foolish
	(A) Poor		(C) Loyalty	(D) Difficulty to know
(15)	Choose the correct opt Saqib is leaving		grammar and fill up th	e bubbles sheet.
	(A) on	(B) at	(C) by	(D) from
(16)	If you had studied hard	d, you succee	eded.	
	(A) would	(B) will	(C) will have	(D) would have
(17)	The moment which is	lost is lost forever.	The underline is a/an	pronoun.
	(A) Indefinite	(B) Reflexive	(C) Relative	(D) Possessive
(18)	Most of us take life fo	r granted. It is an ex	ample of sen	tence.
	(A) Simple	(B) Compound	(C) Complex	(D) Both A and B
(19)	Some are born great.	The underline is a	pronoun.	
	(A) Possessive	(B) Indefinite	(C) Reflexive	(D) Personal

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

ENGLISH	(COMPUL	SORY)	GROUP-II

TIME ALLOWED: 2.10 Hours

SUBJECTIVE

MAXIMUM MARKS: 56

NOTE: Write same question number and its part number on answer book, as given in the question paper.

SECTION-I

2. Answer any five of the following questions. 10

- What type of competition was held at Ukaz? (i)
- What are the qualities of a patriot? (ii)
- Who was Hazrat Abdullah bin Zubair (رضى للدتعالى عنه)? (iii)
- What was the ideology of Pakistan in view of Quaid-e-Azam? (iv)
- What is an ICU in a hospital? (v)
- Are the drug addicts aware of the dangers of drugs? (vi)
- Describe the thought expressed by the author in the first paragraph. (Three Days to See) (vii)
- What kind of precautions may reduce noise coming from electronic devices? (viii)

SECTION-II

3. Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu: 4 + 4

- It would not be wrong to say that media is the most vigilant institution that keeps an eye on every segment of the society. Through debates, reports and talk shows it makes every one answerable and accountable. That is why media has become an integral part of our lives.
- I stood still, until her family came around with big smiles on their faces. Thanks to Allah, (b) she was my patient, standing and walking on her own feet. I could not recognize her without the machinery and tubes around her body. She walked on crutches, which she would leave in a
- (c) Drug addiction is really a very serious threat to any society. In Pakistan alone, there are almost five million drug addicts. Addicts undergo numerous economic, social and health problems. The governments all over the world have been trying to eliminate drug addiction from society but still more efforts are needed to completely wipe it out.

Alternative question for Foreign/English medium candidates.

Re-write the above any two paragraphs in simple English.

Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost. 5 4. OR

Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context.

I wandered lonely as a cloud

That floats on high o'er vales and hills,

When all at once I saw a crowd,

A host of golden daffodils;

5. Use any Five of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences: 5

- (i) Resolute
- (ii) Alleviate
- (iii) Set up
- (iv) Pass through

- (v) Confidence (vi) Belief
- (vii) Immense
- (viii) Irritant
- Write a letter to your friend requesting him/her to lend you some books.
- OR

Write a story with the moral "Once a liar, always a liar"

Write a dialogue asking one's way.

7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:

10

8

Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed(R.A) was extremely kind-hearted and just to the people. His army had strict orders not to do any harm to the farmers, aged persons, women, children and other civilians. "They are the real strength of society," he said, "They should always be treated with kindness and respect." This was something new for the conquered people, who felt very happy now. The Iranian and Byzantine officers were very hard on them. Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed's(R.A) treatment won their hearts so much that they began to hate their cruel old masters.

Questions: -

- (i) How did Hazrat Khalid bin Waleed(R.A) treat the people?
- What were the orders given to the army? (ii)
- (iii) What did he say about the farmers and civilians?
- (iv) How had their former masters treated them?
- (v) Why did the people hate their old masters?

8. Translate any five of the following sentences into English.

(i) ہر پاکتانی محب وطن ہے۔ (ii) نیمہ نے امتحان پاس کرلیا ہے۔ (iii) صبح سے بارش ہور ہی تھی۔ (iv) مالی بودوں کو پانی دے رہا ہوگا۔ (v) بچآ تکھ مچولی کہاں کھیلتے ہیں؟ (v) پانی میں بہت سے مینڈک تھے۔ (viii) ہم تمہارا انتظار کریں گے۔

(Alternative question for Foreign/English Medium candidates only)

Write ten sentences about "Fashion".

9. Change the voice of the following sentences:

(i) We use milk for making cheese. (ii) The Board has given me a gold medal. (iii) She likes apples.

(MULTAN)

Paper Code	make as a reference de como como en esperanção de aprimeiro em esperanção esperanção e esperanção e esperanção	-
Number:	1012	

Roll	No:	
------	-----	--

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)	GROUP-II
TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes	OBJECTIVE

think is c	orrect, fill that bubble in or filling two or more bub	each objective type question front of that question numbles will result in zero mark Do not solve question on the	ber. Use marker or pe k in that question. No c	n to fill the bubbles. credit will be awarded				
(1)	Choose the correct form of verb and fill up the bubbles sheet. They in this house for ten years.							
	(A) lived	(B) have lived	(C) live	(D) has lived				
(2)	It since last night	nt.						
	(A) rained	(B) rains	(C) had been raining	(D) will rain				
(3)	They hockey at	that time.						
	(A) will be playing	(B) played	(C) play	(D) plays				
(4)	They feel embarrassed to	about it.						
	(A) talked	(B) talks	(C) talk	(D) talking				
(5)	When rain stops, we	clean the car.						
	(A) were	(B) shall	(C) am	(D) have				
(6)	Choose the word with co (A) Aepitode	rrect spellings from the giv (B) Apetudde	en options and fill up t (C) Aptetude	he bubbles sheet. (D) Aptitude				
(7)	(A) Melloe	(B) Mello	(C) Mellow	(D) Malowe				
(8)	(A) Furously	(B) Firously	(C) Furiously	(D) Furyusly				
(9)	(A) Brighte	(B) Bringht	(C) Breght	(D) Bright				
(10)	Choose the correct meaning of the underlined words from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet. (10) The word refuge means:							
(11)		(B) Place of safety		(D) Heavy (D) Smilingly				
(12)	She prepared food for jo	ourney.						
(13)	(A) Got Arabia is a land of unna	(B) Bought ralleled charm and beauty.	(C) Cooked	(D) Sold				
(14)	(A) Unmatched Reveal means:	(B) unexceptional	(C) Unimpressive	(D) Unimportant				
	(A) Clean	(B) Wash	(C) Show	(D) Hide				
(15)		n according to the gramma he came late. The underl		es sheet.				
	(A) Adverb clause	(B) Adjective clause	(C) Noun clause	(D) None of these				
(16)	Did Sara behave well?	The underlined word is:						
	(A) Noun	(B) Pronoun	(C) Adjective	(D) Adverb				
(17)	She faced every calamity	with <u>valour</u> . The underli	ine word is:					
	(A) Proper noun	(B) Common noun	(C) Collective noun	(D) Abstract noun				
(18)	Wait I retur	n.						
	(A) before	(B) unless	(C) if	(D) till				
(19)	Who is for this c	haos?						
	(A) Respond	(B) Responsible	(C) Response	(D) Responses				

Paper Code	
Number:	1014

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

2019 (S)

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

OBJECTIVE Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that bubble in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the bubbles.

ENGLIS	H (CO	MPUL	SORY)	GRO	UP-II

	0	Do not solve question on this	~	
(1)	Choose the correct form They feel embarrassed to	of verb and fill up the bubb about it.	les sheet.	
	(A) talked	(B) talks	(C) talk	(D) talking
(2)	When rain stops, we	clean the car.		
	(A) were	(B) shall	(C) am	(D) have
(3)	They in this hou	se for ten years.		
	(A) lived	(B) have lived	(C) live	(D) has lived
(4)	It since last nigh	nt.		
	(A) rained	(B) rains	(C) had been raining	(D) will rain
(5)	They hockey at	that time.		
	(A) will be playing	(B) played	(C) play	(D) plays
(6)	Choose the word with co (A) Brighte	rrect spellings from the give (B) Bringht	n options and fill up t (C) Breght	the bubbles sheet. (D) Bright
(7)	(A) Aepitode	(B) Apetudde	(C) Aptetude	(D) Aptitude
(8)	(A) Melloe	(B) Mello	(C) Mellow	(D) Malowe
(9)	(A) Furously	(B) Firously	(C) Furiously	(D) Furyusly
		ing of the underlined words	from the given option	ns and fill up
(10)	the bubbles sheet.	ralleled charm and beauty.		
(11)	(A) Unmatched Reveal means:	(B) unexceptional	(C) Unimpressive	(D) Unimportant
(12)	(A) Clean	` /	(C) Show	(D) Hide
(12)	The word <u>refuge</u> means: (A) Regular We are a nation <u>affirme</u>	(B) Place of safety	(C) Show	(D) Heavy
	(A) Told	(B) Said emphatically	(C) Broke in	(D) Smilingly
(14)	She <u>prepared</u> food for jo (A) Got	ourney. (B) Bought	(C) Cooked	(D) Sold
		according to the grammar		, ,
(15)	Wait I return		and im up the subsit	
	(A) before	(B) unless	(C) if	(D) till
(16)	Who is for this cl	naos?		
	(A) Respond	(B) Responsible	(C) Response	(D) Responses
(17)	That was the reason why	he came late. The underline	ned clause is a/an:	
	(A) Adverb clause	(B) Adjective clause	(C) Noun clause	(D) None of these
(18)	Did Sara behave well?	The underlined word is:		
	(A) Noun	(B) Pronoun	(C) Adjective	(D) Adverb
(19)	She faced every calamity	with <u>valour</u> . The underlin	e word is:	
	(A) Proper noun	(B) Common noun	(C) Collective noun	(D) Abstract noun

7(Obj)(\$\frac{1}{2}\text{ (MULTAN)} \)

Paper Code		
	1016	

Roli	No:	

Number:

1016

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

	LLOWED: 20 Minutes		MAXIMUM	MARKS: 19
Note: Y	ou have four choices for o	each objective type question	n as A, B, C and D. Th	e choice which you
think is (correct, fill that bubble in	front of that question num bles will result in zero man	iber. Use marker or per rk in that question. No c	redit will be awarded
in case B	SUBBLES are not filled.	Do not solve question on th	nis sheet of OBJECTIVI	E PAPER.
Q.No.1		of verb and fill up the bul		
(1)	They hockey at		obles sheet.	
	(A) will be playing		(C) play	(D) plays
(2)	They feel embarrassed to	about it.		
	(A) talked	(B) talks	(C) talk	(D) talking
(3)	When rain stops, we	clean the car.		
	(A) were	(B) shall	(C) am	(D) have
(4)	They in this hou	se for ten years.		
	(A) lived	(B) have lived	(C) live	(D) has lived
(5)	It since last nigl	ht.		
	(A) rained	(B) rains	(C) had been raining	(D) will rain
(6)	Choose the word with co (A) Furously	rrect spellings from the gi (B) Firously	ven options and fill up t (C) Furiously	he bubbles sheet. (D) Furyusly
(7)	(A) Brighte	(B) Bringht	(C) Breght	(D) Bright
(8)	(A) Aepitode	(B) Apetudde	(C) Aptetude	(D) Aptitude
(9)	(A) Melloe	(B) Mello	(C) Mellow	(D) Malowe
		ni <mark>ng of th</mark> e underlined <mark>w</mark> or	ds from the given option	ns and fill up
(10)	she prepared food for jo	ourney		
	(A) Got	(B) Bought	(C) Cooked	(D) Sold
(11)	(A) Unmatched	aralleled charm and beauty. (B) unexceptional	(C) Unimpressive	(D) Unimportant
(12)	Reveal means: (A) Clean	(B) Wash	(C) Show	(D) Hide
(13)	The word <u>refuge</u> means (A) Regular	s: (B) Piace of safety	(C) Show	(D) Heavy
(14)	We are a nation affirm	ed.		(D) Smilingly
	(A) Told	(B) Said emphatically		(D) Smilingly
(15)	She faced every calamity	n according to the gramm y with <u>valour</u> . The under	line word is:	
	(A) Proper noun	(B) Common noun	(C) Collective noun	(D) Abstract noun
(16)	Wait I retur	m.		
	(A) before	(B) unless	(C) if	(D) till
(17)	Who is for this of	chaos?		
	(A) Respond	(B) Responsible	(C) Response	(D) Responses
(18)		y he came late. The unde		
	(A) Adverb clause	(B) Adjective clause	(C) Noun clause	(D) None of these
(19)	Did Sara behave well?	The underlined word is:		

(B) Pronoun

(A) Noun

(C) Adjective (D) Adverb

Paper Code	

Roll	No:		

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

Number:

1018

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

OBJECTIVE Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that bubble in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the bubbles.

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) GROUP-I	NGLISH (COMPULSORY)	GROUP-II
------------------------------	----------	-------------	----------

in case E		obles will result in zero mark Do not solve question on thi		
Q.No.1 (1)	Choose the correct form It since last nig	n of verb and fill up the bubl ht.	bles sheet.	
	(A) rained	(B) rains	(C) had been raining	(D) will rain
(2)	They hockey a	t that time.		
	(A) will be playing	(B) played	(C) play	(D) plays
(3)	They feel embarrassed to	about it.		
	(A) talked	(B) talks	(C) talk	(D) talking
(4)	When rain stops, we	clean the car.		
	(A) were	(B) shall	(C) am	(D) have
(5)	They in this ho	use for ten years.		100
	(A) lived	(B) have lived	(C) live	(D) has lived
(6)	Choose the word with ea (A) Melloe	orrect spellings from the give (B) Mello	en options and fill up (C) Mellow	the bubbles sheet. (D) Malowe
(7)	(A) Furously	(B) Firously	(C) Furiously	(D) Furyusly
(8)	(A) Brighte	(B) Bringht	(C) Breght	(D) Bright
(9)	(A) Aepitode	(B) Apetudde	(C) Aptetude	(D) Aptitude
		ni <mark>ng</mark> of the underlined word	s from the given option	ns and fill up
(10)	We are a nation <u>affirm</u> (A) Told	ied. (B) Said emphatically	(C) Broke in	(D) Smilingly
(11)	She prepared food for j	ourney.		. ,
(12)	(A) Got Arabia is a land of <u>unp</u> (A) Unmatched	(B) Bought aralleled charm and beauty. (B) unexceptional	(C) Cooked (C) Unimpressive	(D) Sold(D) Unimportant
(13)	Reveal means: (A) Clean	(B) Wash	(C) Show	(D) Hide
(14)	The word refuge means	3 6	(C) Show	(b) fluc
	(A) Regular	(B) Place of safety	(C) Show	(D) Heavy
(15)	Choose the correct option Did Sara behave well?	on according to the gramman The underlined word is:	and fill up the bubble	es sheet.
	(A) Noun	(B) Pronoun	(C) Adjective	(D) Adverb
(16)	She faced every calamit	y with <u>valour</u> . The underli	ne word is:	
	(A) Proper noun	(B) Common noun	(C) Collective noun	(D) Abstract noun
(17)	WaitI retu	rn.		
	(A) before	(B) unless	(C) if	(D) till
(18)	Who is for this	chaos?		
	(A) Respond	(B) Responsible	(C) Response	(D) Responses
(19)		y he came late. The underl		
	(A) Adverb clause	(B) Adjective clause	(C) Noun clause	(D) None of these

(MULTAN)